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Our ref: CPP-002-1 
 
23 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Mr Auld, 
 
LOCH LOMOND AND THE TROSSACHS NATIONAL PARK AUTHORITY REVISED 
CORE PATHS PLAN 
 
I am writing to let you know the outcome of the Planning and Environmental Appeals Division 
(DPEA) Local Inquiry into the Loch Lomond and the Trossachs National Park Authority’s 
Revised Core Paths Plan and to provide you with Scottish Ministers’ direction. 
 
Following conclusion of the DPEA Local Inquiry into the Loch Lomond and the Trossachs 
National Park Authority Revised Core Paths Plan, Scottish Ministers have considered the 
Reporter’s findings and recommendations. A copy of the Report, detailing the 
recommendations, is enclosed herewith. 
 
Ministers have accepted the Reporter’s recommendations. Loch Lomond and the Trossachs 
National Park Authority are therefore directed to adopt the Core Paths Plan in line with the 
recommendations in the Inquiry Report. 
 
I will inform all objectors that the Inquiry Report has been completed and provide them with a 
link to view it on the Scottish Government website shortly. 
 
Please let me know when Loch Lomond and the Trossachs National Park Authority formally 
adopt their Core Paths Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Malcolm Duce 
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